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Faculty will answer your questions
The session will last 40 minutes plus Q&A. Faculty will explain the features of the school, as well 

as the program timeline, preparation for the entrance exam, and other frequently asked questions. 

We look forward to your participation!

Prior Registration
https://forms.gle/sCDFiyLEqkxCK49X6

English Guidance
January 17, Wed.

6 pm

Zoie S. Y. Wong, PhD

Associate Professor

Division of Biostatistics and Bioinformatics

I will talk in 

Japanese. I look 

forward to your 

participation.

This is not a formal 

meeting. Please 

feel free to join us. 

I will talk in English.

Emilie Matsumoto-Takahashi, PhD

Junior Associate Professor

Division of Health and Behavioral 

Sciences

Japanese Guidance
January 19, Fri.

6 pm

St. Luke’s International University Graduate School of Public Health

TEL: 03-5550-4101     Email: sph@luke.ac.jp     

URL: https://university.luke.ac.jp/sph/
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